
Parents News You Can Use – January 19, 2025  

Dear Parents and Guardians of Students at Freedom Park,  

• There will be no school Monday, January 20th in observance of the 

Martin Luther King Jr. holiday.  

• District staff is closely monitoring weather forecasts and connecting 
with local emergency officials and the National Weather Service to 
assess the potential impact of the winter weather expected this week. 
While it is still too early to make a final decision, we are preparing for 
the possibility of a PowerUp Asynchronous Learning Day.  

A final decision on Tuesday's operations will be provided on Monday, 
Jan. 20.  

 

• You can find updates on our inclement weather landing page 
at  rcboe.org/weatherupdates, the Infinite Campus Parent 
Portal, our social media channels, and local media outlets.  

 

• In the event that we transition to Power Up Asynchronous 

Learning, your child’s teacher will communicate their 

assignments via Class DoJo. Teachers will be available to 

provide assistance from 7 AM -2:30 PM. 

• You spoke and we listened, there will be upcoming volunteer 

opportunities through our PTA and reading initiative. Be sure to 

complete the requirements for the volunteer training, we look forward 

to working with you.  

 

Stay warm and be safe, have a great week!  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Frcboe.org%2Fweatherupdates&data=05%7C02%7CMiddlCr%40BOE.richmond.k12.ga.us%7Ca15b79ab7ad0464f75ad08dd38e753cf%7C30b22d4073624f1783a92530927b6f65%7C0%7C0%7C638729288385523038%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T0rO9eOCsPKvQ6b7iLYTGzQmdZ%2FAwu01M3uPZzp3kRo%3D&reserved=0

